
CULTIVATING SAFE SPACES
We are thrilled to offer Cultivating Safe Spaces 

training, open to both staff and interested 
community members. This valuable workshop 
will be facilitated by Elaine Alec, presenting a 

unique opportunity to learn and grow together.

When:  December 2, 2024, 
            from 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM
Where: XFN Gym

For more information, please visit the
 Cultivating Safe Spaces website. Stay tuned 

for further details as the date approaches.

www.cultivatingsafespaces.com

http://www.cultivatiingsafespaces.com

